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147 Kent Street,
St. Paul, Minnesota, 
September 12, 1923»

General Sir Arthur W. Currie.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie:-

I have the pleasure of reading a copy of 
Dr. Clark's letter of Toronto to you of June 1,5th* It is no news to
you to be told cf the very serious undermining of cur principles of 
government, as vieil as in Canada, by the Reds*

I have often been asked by merchants visiting 
our wholesale house why the big men of the country do not do something 
to offset the Red campaign, and I have no reply to make.

I enclose you an issue of a plan to use 
traveling salesmen somewhat. Canada must have 50,000 traveling men.
They go everywhere, all the time. They represent the producing 
classes, and by guiding their minds skilfully along certain educational 
lines, a tremendous force is right at our hand, and the cost will be 
gladly borne by the employer.

I hops you will see enough in this idea, and in 
the other, which I have called the American Leaflet university League, to 
sélect a little committee from McGill and others, perhaps, and consider 
these plans. We are in duty bound to do what we can to dis tribute sound 
political economy and sterling common sense. hile there are millions 
of people who will not read such leaflets, there are millions who will, 
and these are the ones we wish to win.

JWH-t
end.

May I hear from you?

Very sincerely Roux’S

HAMILTON,


